
Justin Glawe 
406 E. Huntingdon St. Apt. A.  Savannah GA 31401 

Phone: 309-472-0840  jgfoia@gmail.com 
 

March 18, 2020 
 
Texas Office of the Attorney General 
 
To whom it concerns, 
 
This is a request under the Texas Public Information Act. 
 
Please provide the following records: 
 

1. All records of communications from the Attorney General’s office, including but not 
limited to emails, email attachments, text messages, telephone call logs, calendar 
invitations/entries, meeting notices, meeting agendas, informational material, draft 
legislation, talking points, or other materials, that is primarily about or concerned with 
Apple Inc. the company Tech Data and/or Ingram Micro. 
 

2. All records of communications, including but not limited to emails, email attachments, 
text messages, telephone call logs, calendar invitations/entries, meeting notices, meeting 
agendas, informational material, draft legislation, talking points, or other materials any 
and all employees or representatives Apple Inc. 

 
I am seeking responsive records regardless of format or medium. Please construe this request for 
“records,” in its broadest possible sense, to include any written, typed, recorded, or audio 
material of any kind possessed by the above-named offices and that references the issues and 
companies described above. No category of possibly responsive should be omitted from the 
agency’s search. 
 
I preemptively agree to pay fees up to $100 for the search and production of the above-described 
records and ask to be notified only if the estimated fees exceed that amount. Once records are 
compiled, please justify each deletion separately by reference to specific exemptions of the law 
and release all reasonably segregable portions of otherwise-exempt material. 
 
I look forward to your response within the act’s statutory time limit. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Justin Glawe  
jgfoia@gmail.com 
309-472-0840 
406 E. Huntingdon St. Apt. A 
Savannah, GA 31401 
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